
July 2, 2022 
 

17 people were in attendance. The meeting was held at Gilligan’s in Yarnell. 
There were 2 new chapter members, Al Bryan and Rachelle Kleimon. 
We also had a number of guests brought by George and the Emmichs. 
 
VP Gio ran the meeting. She explained about membership and what we are all about. 
News - the Secretary position is still open. 
 
Scott McNeal shared a product for keeping cool during the summer rides. 
Scott Nitschke shared about the website, what’s there, and how to use it. 
 
George noted that there is $4713.17 in the account and that we could make a nice donation to 
the Ronald McDonald House as a result. 
 
Mark and Lani Emmich shared that the Chandler chapter has an event on 7/16. It’s a fundraiser 
and cornhole tournament. A number of our members will be attending. 
 
Therese talked about the camping trip in August. We’ll get a headcount and start contacting the 
members to see who is interested. It will be the camping option, and a day ride for those who 
just want to come up on Saturday. 
 
No raffle or info from Quinn/dealership. 
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